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De: em.nent.0.5f9560.19a3c6aa@editorialmanager.com en nombre de Neotropical
Entomology <em@editorialmanager.com>

Enviado el: jueves, 29 de noviembre de 2018 11:10 a.m.

Para: Sergio Ibafiez-Bernal

Asunto: NENT-D-18-00354 - Our decision on your submission to Neotropical Entomology

Dear Dr. Ibafiez-Bernal,

We regret to inform you that Neotropical Entomology is unable to accept your manuscript for publication. All available
review comments are listed below this email.

Although your manuscript was not suitable for Neotropical Entomology, one of Springer Nature's Submission Editors
would like to help you find a suitable journal from Springer Nature's portfolio of over 2,500 journals.

NEXT STEPS
The Submission Editor will be in touch shortly to help you find the most relevant journal for your manuscript.

Once again, thank you for your interest in Neotropical Entomology.
With kind regards,
Eliana M. G. Fontes, Ph.D

Editor in Chief
Neotropical Entomology

Editors'/Reviewers' comments (if any):

Your work has scientific merit. Nevertheless, | regret to inform that it does not reach the level of priority to enter the
review process when compared to the other manuscripts that are currently being evaluated for publication in NENT.
Although the work was well conducted and you have accumulated a good data set, we do not publish species lists. |
suggest you accept the support of the manuscript transfer desk offered by Springer to find a more appropriate Journal
for your manuscript.

| hope this does not discourage you from choosing the Neotropical Entomology for your future publications, thank you
for considering our Journal this time.

Recipients of this email are registered users within the Editorial Manager database for this journal. We will keep your
information on file to use in the process of submitting, evaluating and publishing a manuscript. For more information on
how we use your personal details please see our privacy policy at https://www.springernature.com/production-privacy-
policy or email dataprotection@springernature.com. If you no longer wish to receive messages from this journal or you
have questions regarding the Editorial Manager database and the publishing process, please email our publication
office, stating the journal name(s) and your email address(es):

PublicationOfficeSPI@springernature.com




In compliance with data protection regulations, please contact the publication office if you would like to have your
personal information removed from the database.



